
Norfolk County Netball Publicity Officer Annual Report 

Since taking on the role at the last AGM I have redesigned and updated the Norfolk County Netball website. It has 

become much easier to navigate and update on a regular basis. 

Since launching the website back in September 2022, we have had 3178 visitors to the NCNA website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NCNA website domain has also been secured for a period of 5 years 20th January 2028. 

In time I would like to build the Find a club section to enable new players to find clubs in our county. An online form 

was created and shared on our social media channels and with area reps to ask teams/clubs to complete, however 

we have received limited numbers of replies. Therefore, this area of the website is still under development. 

During this year I have also tried to increase the social media presence by sharing events and things the committee 

have done in our county. (Please see below images) 

As part of my role I have also attended some tournaments and events to take photographs to share and add to the 

NCNA website, this will continue at future events going forward. 

 



 


